
NEWPORT BEACH RESIDENTS:

Beginning in February, 2025, the City of Newport Beach will transition to monthly utility billing. 
This includes charges for water, sewer, recycling and more. 

You will receive a utility bill, known as the Municipal Services Statement, 12 times a year instead 
of six. The transition will begin in February and be completed by March (your exact transition 
date will depend on your current billing cycle). 

•	 If your account is set up for automatic payments, no additional steps are needed. 
You will be charged automatically each month, five days before your due date.

•	 To set up or adjust automatic payments visit www.onlinebiller.com/newport

With monthly billing, Newport Beach’s utility bills will align with other payments and help 
promote water conservation by allowing customers to more quickly detect leaks or other 
increased water use.
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